
A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 17th April - School opens for summer
term
Tuesday 9th May - PTA meeting (more details
to follow)

Welcome to the last newsletter of the Spring term. It is hard to believe we are here already! 

Yesterday, we had a very special Easter assembly with Easter poems and songs, which was lovely. We also did our
attendance raffle and reading plus winners. There was a real celebration with so many children  winning a prize.

Congratulations to Sol, from Green class, who won our star prize for attendance - a £50 Pizza Express voucher. To see
who won the other prizes, please look at our Twitter page. If you get chance, please follow us or give us a 'like'. Next
term, our star prize for the attendance raffle will be a £50 Hollywood Bowl (bowling and mini golf) voucher. Children
need to be in school by 8:45am each day to win a raffle ticket. Good luck everybody! 

Happy Easter and have a safe and restful time with your families
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T W E E T  O F  T H E  W E E K
Message from the Director of Public Health for the City of York  
Measles, Mumps and Rubella (MMR) are all highly infectious
conditions which spread very easily between unvaccinated people
and can have devastating and life changing consequences for
those to become infected and are not vaccinated.

Currently Measles is circulating in Europe so any families looking to
travel to holiday destinations need to be aware of this risk this
poses to children or adults who are not vaccinated.

Rubella in early pregnancy is rare but it can have devastating
implications from loss of the baby (miscarriage) to problems with
the baby’s sight, hearing, heart and brain. The MMR vaccination is a
2 dose vaccination. one is given at 1 year of age and the other at 3
years 4 months – all children and adults require two does to
ensure full protection. However if anyone has not had two doses
there is an open offer from the NHS to provide these regardless of
age, you can do this by contacting your GP practice and ask for a
vaccination appointment. It is important to catch up on any missed
vaccinations. The vaccination is free and can be given at any age to
those who have missed either or both of the two doses.
 
For more information about the vaccine and the illnesses it
prevents go to: MMR (measles, mumps and rubella) vaccine - NHS 

https://twitter.com/ParkGroveSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Escreen-name%3AParkGroveSchool%7Ctwcon%5Es1_c1
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/mmr-vaccine/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/mmr-vaccine/

